
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are so excited to meet your children this Thursday! 

As we prepare to set up our home corner role-play area 

for September, we would love to include photographs of 

the special people in your children's lives. If possible, 

please bring a copy of a photo (not the original) that we 

can display in the home corner—ideally before September, 

if you can       . 

Thank you so much—we cannot wait to see you soon! 

 


